
 

 

4.4.25 
 
Dear Member, 
 
We hope this email finds you well. As a valued member of the 9-Hole 
Ladies Golf Association at University Park Country Club, we appreciate 
your ongoing support, commitment and participation to our golf association. 
 
We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to our membership 
dues. After careful consideration and review of our overall finances, the 
Executive Committee has decided to increase the annual membership 
dues. This adjustment is essential to ensure that we can continue to grow 
our organization and to keep pace with the rising costs that surround us. 
 
Effective Date: May 1, 2025 
New Annual Dues Amount: $75 
Previous Annual Dues Amount: $60 
 
Please take a moment to review your membership information as recorded 
on our roster which can be found on our website upcclga9.com  
 
If you belong to both the 9-Hole LGA and 18-Hole LGA, you must declare 
your primary status. Dual (D) = Member of both, but primary to the 9-Hole 
LGA; Secondary (2) = Member of both, but primary to the 18-Hole LGA.  
 
Annual dues are automatically charged to your May monthly statement. 
Your dues for the upcoming 2025-2026 season will be charged $75. If for 
any reason you are changing your membership, please contact Jeanie 
Arnold, Vice President, by sending an email to jgatherapy@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our 9-Hole Ladies 
Golf League. We look forward to working with you in the coming 2025-2026 
season to grow our organization together. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carole A. Gilbertson, President 


